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Call to National Statistics/Census Offices for a Host Country for  

the ANCSDAAP 33rd Population Census Conference 

 
The Association of National Census and Statistics Directors of America, Asia, and the Pacific (ANCSDAAP) 

invites national statistics/census offices in America, Asia, and the Pacific to consider hosting the 33rd 

Population Census Conference in 2026. 
 

ANCSDAAP regularly conducts conferences and activities related to population censuses. Every 1.5 to 

2 years, in collaboration with a host country's national statistics/census offices, we promote 

communication and cooperation in the collection and analysis of comprehensive statistical information. 

Our primary activity centers around the series of Population Census Conferences, which have been 

hosted by various national statistics/census offices and relevant organizations in America, Asia, and the 

Pacific, taking turns for each conference. 
 

The list of the most recent conferences is as follows: 
 

21st Conference Kyoto, Japan (2003) 27th Conference Tokyo, Japan (2014) 

22nd Conference Seattle, U. S. (2005) 28th Conference Minneapolis, U. S. (2016) 

23rd Conference New Zealand (2007) 29th Conference Da Nang, Vietnam (2018) 

24th Conference Hong Kong, China (2009) 30th Conference Virtual (2020) 

25th Conference Seoul, Korea (2011) 31st Conference Tokyo, Japan (2022)  

26th Conference Ulaanbaatar, Mongolia (2013) 32nd Conference Ulaanbaatar, Mongolia (2024)- scheduled 

 

The host organization for the 33rd Population Census Conference can be a national census and 

statistical office, another relevant national organization, or even a research institute interested in the 

activities of ANCSDAAP. You can find more information about the Population Census Conference at 

http://www.ancsdaap.org/  
 

Organizations interested in hosting the Conference in 2026 are encouraged to reach out to the 

ANCSDAAP Secretariat at secretariat@ancsdaap.org. Please submit a proposal that includes the 

proposed schedule and location (e.g., June 2026, Seoul) for the conference by June 28, 2024.  
 

The secretariat and board members of ANCSDAAP will review and decide which proposal to accept. 

ANCSDAAP plans to formally announce the host country's organization/institution and location for the 

2026 Population Census Conference during the 32nd Population Census Conference, scheduled to be 

held in August 2024 in Ulaanbaatar, Mongolia. 

 

 

Best regards, 
 

 
 

Seo-young Kim, PhD. 

Secretary, ANCSDAAP Secretariat 

Director, Population Census Division, Statistics Korea (KOSTAT) 

http://www.ancsdaap.org/
mailto:secretariat@ancsdaap.org

